
Subject: Tenure-track position in Statistics, CIMAT, Guanajuato, Mexico 
  
The Department of Probability and Statistics at CIMAT is welcoming applications towards 
a tenure-track position in the area of Statistics, broadly understood, beginning July, 2017 
to July, 2018. 
  
Applications should be submitted by January 15, 2017. 
  
http://www.cimat.mx/en/statistics_and_probability 
http://www.cimat.mx/es/Probabilidad_y_estadistica	
 
The research areas of interest in the Department in recent years have been: Statistical 
Inference, Computational Statistics, Inference in Topological Data Analysis, Statistics for 
Random Networks, Natural and Social Sciences, Reliability, Time Series, among others. 
Outstanding candidates in the area of statistics interested in these topics or others that 
would complement or enhance them are desired. 
 
Preference will be given to candidates with excellent accomplishments in research in 
these areas or with outstanding potential, with no more than 15 years from graduation. 
The candidates must be pursuing a vigorous research career that will yield major 
contributions within the next few years, going beyond the doctoral dissertation. Excellent 
teaching abilities (in English or Spanish) and inclination to mentoring students of diverse 
backgrounds are also desirable. 
  
Applicants should submit the following information:  

• cover letter,  
• curriculum vitae,  
• list of publications,  
• a statement describing current and planned research for the next three years,  
• at least two letters of recommendation, they should be sent directly to 

rivero@cimat.mx. 
 
These must be sent to Dr. Víctor Rivero (rivero@cimat.mx), Chair of the Probability and 
Statistics Group, CIMAT, via email in pdf format.  
 
Applications will be accepted and reviewed until the available positions are assigned. 


